
Mike J. Molina

From: Tyler Mackenzie <productionmanager@pualea-haikumill.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 4:36 PM
To: Keani N. Rawlins; Kelly King; Mike J. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director GET-i McLean

Aloha,

I am writing in support of Mrs. Michele McLean for the re-appointing of Maui County Planning Director.
She has been more than accessible and most helpful in regards to direction and communicating Maui
ordinance.
It is within Mauis’ best interest that she retains her position as her well maintained resume would benefit the
island as a whole.

Mahalo for your time,

Tyler MacKenzie
Production Manager
Haiku Mill
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Tyler MacKenzie
Production Manager
Pualea & co @ Haiku Mill
808.575.9994
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